
Dear Parents or Guardians, 

Summer meals for kids and teens are available all summer long at sites 
across our community! Stopping by a summer meal site with your family 
not only saves you time and money spent grocery shopping and meal 
prepping; it also helps support our school and community. 
 
Summer Meals Program Details: to  Jun 2, 2025 Aug 8, 2025
Meals are free for children and teens ages 18 and under. (Once per day) 
No application or registration required! 
-This year we’re going to non-congregate meal service (to go only). 
This helps with all of our very busy summer schedules that we all face. 
 
-We are dedicated to still serving children and the community, and we 
plan to serve meals at four locations throughout our community: 
Shenandoah High School, Logan School, Shen. Public Library and 
Sportsman Park. Each location will serve (to go) lunch meals 
between 11am to 12:30pm Monday through Friday. Each location 
will also have a breakfast meal for the next day. On Friday’s, each 
location will have weekend meals available as well.  
-Farragut City Hall is 10:00 am to 10:30 am only Mon-Fri 
-We have two interruptions of our daily schedule for this summer. July 
3-6 (Pickup will be on July 3rd) and July 28-August 1 (Pickup will be on 
July 28th). For these dates, we will offer bulk meals that can be signed 
up for in advance. Only the parent/guardian or intended participant will 
be able to pick up their orders. Our school website will have a posting as 
we get closer to these dates. 
 
To find meal sites near you, visit Shencsd.com or Call 2-1-1 or 
1-866-3HUNGRY (or 1-877-8HAMBRE) or go online to 
www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids 
 
We will have menus posted on the school website under “nutrition” after 
the regular school year is over. 
 
We look forward to serving you this summer😊 
Have a safe and healthy summer! 


